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City School District of New Rochelle 
 

Important Announcement for Parents/Guardians 
 

“Emergency Release Drill” 
Thursday, November 10, 2016 

 

The New York State Education Department requires school districts to conduct 
an early dismissal, “Emergency Response Drill” to practice emergency dismissal 
procedures.  On November 10, 2016, all students, employees and visitors must leave 
the school buildings 15 minutes prior to regular dismissal time. 

Students who have scheduled athletic practices or after school activities will be 
allowed to return to the building at the conclusion of the drill. 

Again, this notice is to alert parents that on Thursday, November 10, 2016, 
students will arrive home 15 minutes earlier than usual. 

Please contact the school’s main office if you have specific questions. 

 


